
ANA Board meeting   January 21, 2019  6:00 PM 
Patrick Reed residence  Green Bay WI 

Minutes 
1. Roll Call, Board members: 
Present: Ron Dehn, President; Eric Vandeveld, Vice President; Katie Houle, Deby Dehn,  Cheryl 
Renier-Wigg 
Absent (excused):  Pastor Paul Schleis, Secretary/Treasurer; Kathleen Johnson 
Guests: Officer Paul Van Handel, Patrick Reed 

2a. Approval of December 2018 minutes  
2b. Approval of January 2019 Treasurer’s report  

M/S/C to approve the December 2018 minutes, and the January 2019 treasurer’s report. 

3. Announcements, Committee Reports and Special Guests 
Officer Paul Van Handel: been quiet in the neighborhood crime wise.  Some small petty 
thefts from outside houses.  Lawn ornaments, swings.  No drug calls, disturbances, 
robberies, property damage.


4. Group discussion on topics: 
A. Sat. February 16 Wine Tasting update:   Posted on ANA website, Facebook, 
emailed, on Brown Co. Historical Society website. Discussed putting up signs to 
advertise the wine tasting around the neighborhood.  We will wait on this a little to be 
sure residents get first dibs.

B. Newsletter:     Cheryl taking over newsletter for next edition.  Going to set up a 
calendar with specific dates for article submissions etc.  Has several people already 
doing articles. Researching using different printing companies that can do it in one shot 
(printing, folding mailing).  Spring newsletter to go out by April 1 in time to announce 
Mon. April 15 annual meeting and Sat. April 20 Easter egg hunt.

C. This years events – Ron:  Slide show for annual meeting to show people what we do 
as the ANA, all the community events etc.  Will mention costs of these events as well 
so the neighbors understand why we ask for donations etc. 

D. Discussed the signage coming into the neighborhood.  Is it up for possible 
replacement?  Article in newsletter asking if someone would like to take on the project 
of landscaping around the sign.


Adjourn, 7:20pm


Next Meeting is planned for Mon. February 18, 6:00 PM, at First Lutheran Church.


Eric Vandeveld, acting Secretary


